
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

NABTU STATEMENT ON ALASKA’S WILLOW PROJECT 
  
Washington, D.C. – February 2, 2023 – Today, North America’s Building Trades 
Unions (NABTU) President Sean McGarvey issued the following statement on the 
issuing of the Final Supplemental Environmental Impact Statement from the U.S. 
Department of the Interior on the Willow Project in Alaska: 
 
“North America’s Building Trades Unions applaud the issuing of the final supplemental 
environmental impact statement on the Alaska Willow Project by the U.S. Bureau of 
Land Management. After years of committed work, multiple public comment periods, 
and dozens of public meetings, the announcement brings this critical infrastructure 
project closer to deployment.  
 
“We commend the Department of Interior for showing its ardent support for the over 
1,600 middle-class, family-sustaining union jobs this project will provide. We look 
forward to working with the Biden Administration to construct and complete this key 
critical infrastructure and moving our nation closer to energy independence.” 
 

### 
 

Media Contact: Betsy Barrett | bbarrett@nabtu.org 
 
About NABTU: North America’s Building Trades Unions is an alliance of 14 national and 
international unions in the building and construction industry that collectively represent over 3 
million skilled craft professionals in the United States and Canada.  Each year, our unions and 
signatory contractor partners invest almost $2 billion in private-sector money to fund and 
operate over 1,900 apprenticeship training and education facilities across North America that 
produce the safest, most highly trained, and productive skilled craft workers found anywhere in 
the world.  NABTU is dedicated to creating economic security and employment opportunities for 
its construction workers by safeguarding wage and benefits standards, promoting responsible 
private capital investments, investing in renowned apprenticeship and training, and creating 
more construction career pathways to the middle class for women, communities of color, 
indigenous people, veterans, and the justice-involved. For more information, please visit 
nabtu.org. 


